CITY OF SUNRISE POLICE DEPARTMENT

JOHN E. BROOKS - CHIEF OF POLICE

March 07, 2014

POLICE CHIEF SUNRISE FLA

Dear Retiree:

As Chief of the Sunrise Police Department, I am aware of the great impact our retirees have had on our agency. You are a most important part of the Sunrise legacy, and each of you has made significant contributions to our current and future officers.

In your honor, we have planned a Retiree's Appreciation Luncheon. The day will include a tour of the Sunrise Public Safety Building as well as the opportunity for each of you to qualify on our range. Please join your fellow retirees for this special luncheon.

Please RSVP to Officer Michelle Eddy at the contact information below, no later than Tuesday, April 1st, 2014. Inform Michelle if you wish to qualify with your handgun and advise her of the caliber/make of the firearm. We will provide standard caliber ammunition for 380, 38, 9mm, 40, & 45. You will be able to qualify with one gun and all weapons will be inspected by the range officers. Please make sure to bring an appropriate holster for the qualification course.

Retirees Appreciation Luncheon and Tour

Thursday, April 10, 2014 – 9:30 a.m. City of Sunrise Public Safety Building Community Room 10440 West Oakland Park Blvd. Sunrise, Florida 33351

RSVP: Tuesday, April 1st, 2014 Officer Michelle Eddy <u>MEddy@SunriseFL.gov</u> 954-746-3383

I look forward to meeting all of you and sharing many fond memories.

Sincerely,

John E. Brooks Chief of Police

JEB/ts

